
 
From: Nathan Malitz by email 

Sent: Thursday, 22 December 2011 3:18 PM 

 

 

 

Dear Medical Radiation Practice Board, 

 

I am writing to you about the discriminatory nature of your recent communique dated 13 

December 2011, I have informed my local member of this lack in standards. I would also require 

a response directly. 

 

1. This communique is only available on the web, which discriminates towards people who don't 

have computer access, it needs to be published in a National Paper, or posted to all. I would like 

to receive updates via my business address… (personal information removed) 

 

2. I would like to participate in the Sydney Forum, however listed in the document is a 

requirement to book for a session, (I would like to attend the session on the 20th of Feb in the 

Sydney Metro, please include me in this) however there is no listing on where it will be, leaving 

this requirement close to an impossibility and completely unreasonable. Also given the amount 

of people in Sydney, it would seem unreasonable that there is only one session. I would like to 

know the location of the session, and also an alternative to be available in Sydney, should this 

session time not suit. This location must be close to public transport. 

 

3. The current timeframe for the proposed standards are too short, I have contacted the minister 

for health about this, there needs to be an extension for people who have trouble reading legal 

jargon to seek legal advice and compose suitable responses to the proposed standards. What 

assistance are you offering to assist in the reading of this document? I require some assistance 

with the wording of some of the document. 

 

I propose that the submission timeframe be extended by 60 days to allow for adequate feedback 

to occur.  

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Nathan Malitz 
 


